
From: Mike Florio
Sent: 12/7/2010 5:55:42 PM

RedactedTo:
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
Karp, Joseph M. (JKarp@winston.com); Ramchandani, Ramesh 
(ramesh.ramchandani@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Re: Lobbying Gas Accord V 

I am willing to participate, schedules permitting. Mike

At 02:32 PM 12/7/2010,1 Redacted wrote:

I just wanted to let you all know that we do still plan to do some lobbying at the Commission to 
approve Gas Accord V, and it would be great to have you with us when we do that (sadly, 
Ramesh, I think you will already be enjoying retirement by the time we have meetings regarding 
the settlement).

I also wanted to let you know that Jennifer Dowdell has taken over for Bill Stock as our 
Regulatory Relations liaison for this case. Jennifer, Roger Graham and I met with Ken Koss of 
Commissioner Simon's staff on Friday to discuss the contested issues raised by 
SoCalGas/SDG&E. Since the meeting focused on the contested issues, and not the broader 
issue of approval of Gas Accord V, we thought it best to keep it a PG&E meeting. Please let me 
know if you have any questions.

Regards,

| Redacted |
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